
In 2023, the service users at Glades 

Lodge experienced a year brimming 

with delightful memories. Their days 

were filled with holidays, birthday 

celebrations, quality time spent with 

their families, and a multitude of 

engaging activities facilitated by our 

dedicated and supportive staff. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One of the highlights of the year 

was the carefully planned holidays 

at Center Parcs that brought 

immense joy to the service users. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amy, with her infectious 

laughter, embraced the 

excitement of the vacation. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

The GL staff worked diligently to create an 

environment that catered to Jamie's, Megan’s 

and Nepun’s sensory needs, enabling them to 

explore new surroundings comfortably. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays were celebrated with 

gusto, turning each milestone into a 

cherished memory. The staff at 

Glades Lodge organized parties, 

complete with decorations, music, 

and the favourite treats of the service 

users. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Families played an integral role in the lives of 

the service users. Regular family visits were 

encouraged, providing an opportunity for 

shared experiences. Whether it was a 

weekend at home, a day trip, or a simple 

gathering, the presence of family members 

brought comfort and familiarity to the service 

users, fostering a sense of belonging. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The staff at Glades Lodge 

continuously strived to 

create a diverse range of 

activities tailored to the 

individual needs and 

interests of each service 

user. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In 2023, Glades Lodge remained 

committed to creating an inclusive 

and supportive environment for the 

service users. Through thoughtful 

planning, dedication, and a genuine 

passion for care, the service users 

were able to experience a year filled 

with laughter, joy, and personal 

growth. 



 

 

 

Hoping that 2024 will be abundant of joyous moments and happy memories to cherish. 


